Dear Mr Haji-Ismail,

| refer to the application above and would like to register the following comments:

The proposal has insufficiently addressed the Southern elevation to Belsize Square. Judging from
site sections however, it appears that the proposed building bulk would permanently remove the
current aspect of the garden beyond. That would represent an unwelcome change to this area
where otherwise tall terraced houses are set apart by public and private gardens and trees.

BRA objects overdevelopment of green areas in the locality and would consequently object to this
proposal too.

Kind Regards
Sanya Polescuk



